
 
 

Statement made by the Permanent Representative of Cyprus 
Ambassador Kornelios Korneliou on the 2nd ASEM on Interfaith Dialogue 

  
 

Mr. Chairman, 

 

I would like to inform the Permanent Council that the Second ASEM Interfaith 

Dialogue was held in Larnaca, Cyprus, on 3-5 July 2006. The Meeting which was 

jointly hosted by Cyprus and Malaysia adopted the Larnaca Action Plan on 

Interfaith Understanding and Cooperation for a Peaceful World. 

 

The Meeting confirmed the 2005 Bali Declaration on Building Interfaith Harmony 

within the International Community. 

 

Best practices were discussed in promoting interfaith understanding in the field of 

education, culture, media, as well as religion and society. 

 

Proposals were examined to consolidate further interfaith harmony at national 

and international level also taking into account initiatives such as the United 

Nations initiative on the Alliance of Civilizations. 

 

The text of the Larnaca Action Plan will be circulated. 

 

Thank you Mr. Chairman 
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